
 

 

Examination Results Day – Summer 2025 
 
July 2025 
 
Dear Student and Parent/Carer 
 
The results for this year's GCSE/AS examinations will be available for collection on Thursday 21st August 2025, 
between 9am to 10.30am in the Main Hall.  Due to numbers, we ask that Parents/Carers do not accompany their 
child into the school building to collect the results but wait outside in the school grounds. 
 
Any results not collected by 10.30am will be posted to the home address that is held by the school.  Due to Data 
Protection regulations, we cannot share results with third parties (including immediate family) without written 
permission from the students and photo ID from their representative. 
 
If you are unable to collect your results due to being on holiday, you will need to e mail me at 
Melanie.Reynolds@rochestergrammar.tsat.uk from your personal e mail address.  Results will not be sent to your 
school account. 
 
Enquiry About Results service: 
The breakdown of component results will be available for student review on Tuesday 26th and Wednesday 27th 
August 2025, between 10am – 1.30pm.  Students can come to the school office regarding the possibility of checking 
grade boundaries. 
 
Any student who feels that one or more of their exams has been marked incorrectly can request a Service 2: Review 
of Marking (RoM). This is NOT a remark of the paper, it is a clerical check of the marking process to identify errors 
in the original marking using the awarding body mark schemes.  We DO NOT recommend requesting a RoM if your 
mark is more than three marks away from a grade boundary.  It is important to remember that grades can go down 
as well as up, or they may remain the same. 
 
Enquiry about Results forms will be available in your results envelope, at the school reception or the ‘Examination 
Information’ area on the school website: Examination Results, Rochester Grammar School 
 
Any student who would like to request subject teacher advice regarding RoM or Access to Scripts must wait until 
the beginning or the new school year on Wednesday 3rd September 2025. The deadline for submitting any Enquiry 
About Results is 3:30pm Friday 19th September 2025. 
 
GCSE/AS Certificates: 
Certificates are printed by the exam boards in October and should be available for collection from the school 
reception in November 2025. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you every success with your results. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Melanie Reynolds 
Examinations Manager 
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